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Greater New York IREM inducts 2014 executive officers; Socci
of NAI Long Island installed as president
March 10, 2014 - Design / Build

The Greater New York chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management (IREM) inducted their
executive officers for the year. Frank Socci, Jr., CPM, of NAI Long Island will serve as president.
Other officers include: Paul Gottsegen, CPM, first vice president; Stephen Masom, CPM, vice
president chapter activities; Michael Hammerslag, CPM, vice president education; Terry-Anne
Havel, CPM, vice president membership services; Nicholas Stolatis, CPM, treasurer; and Mildred
Marshburn, ARM, secretary.
IREM is a community of real estate property and asset managers dedicated to the ethical business
practices, maximizing the value of investment real estate and promoting superior management
through education and information sharing.
IREM is the only professional organization serving both the multifamily and commercial sectors.
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